
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/10/2017 1:20:41 PM
Subject: RE: Question

Danny, I already have an answer on this from the Office of Regulatory Staff, would you like me to locate it?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 1:20 PM
 
To: sbatson@emd.sc.gov
 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Question
 
​Steven, I hope all is well. We've received questions lately about the strength and security of the electrical grid 
in SC and if anything is in place to react to a widespread emergency, such as an EMP. Can you provide me 
some information on that subject? I'd appreciate it.
 
Danny
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